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Coverage 

The Hartford makes coverage determinations based on the specific facts and policy language associated with 
each claim. Generally, medical information is required to support a Short-Term Disability (STD) claim, including a 
claim due to Coronavirus.   
 
In order to qualify for leave under FMLA or state leave laws, the claimant must satisfy the requirements as 
specified under the applicable federal (or state) regulation. 
 
Customers considering changes to their self-funded disability plan based on the Coronavirus outbreak are 
strongly encouraged to consult their benefits advisor to address potential impacts.  

 

Rates 

Groups with 2-499 employees up for renewal in May thru August will maintain current rates accompanied with a 
one-year rate guarantee.   

A book level decision has not been made on cases with anniversary dates after August. 
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COVID-19 – Group 
benefits 
 

 

 

Warner Pacific’s presentation materials and responses to your questions are intended to provide general information and assistance during this national emergency and do not constitute medical, legal or tax 
advice.   Please contact your medical, legal and tax advisors on how to respond to each situation as appropriate. 
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